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Weekly News – Friday 8th March 2019  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

This week in English, we have been writing a descriptive 
paragraph about Thor focusing on using high quality 
vocabulary, fronted adverbials and expanded noun phrases. 
We have also been writing direct speech! 

In Maths, we have been learning about fractions. We have 
been investigating equivalent fractions. 

This week, we have continued rehearsing for our Year 4 
production! The children have been doing a fantastic job, and 
are highly enthusiastic! It is clear a lot of them have been 
learning their lines which helps the rehearsals run smoothly.  

Have a lovely weekend! 

Year 4 Team  

 

Home Learning Reminder 

Homework for this week will be Mathletics activities on equivalent 
fractions.  

Please also ensure that children are practicing their spellings and 
times tables regularly during the week. Don’t forget to keep 
reading  

 

Date Reminders 

Wednesday 20th 

Parent Consultations 

Thursday 21st March 

Parent Consultations (School 
closes at 2pm) 

Thursday 28th March 

Year 4 Production 

 

 

Announcements 

Well done to all the children who 
took part in the ‘Book in a Box’ 
competition! They all looked 
fantastic, and it was evident the 
amount of time, effort and 
creativity that was spent on them. 
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